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Comments: Please do not allow a ski resort at South Bowl and do not allow expansion into Teton Cyn or Mono

Trees.  That is just a money-grab.  Some things, such as natural settings for backcountry skiing, are more

important than adding more bucks in the pockets of resort owners.

 

Please do not allow these ski resort expansions.   Protect the backcountry and the priceless wilderness

experience of Jedediah Smith Wilderness.

 


